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BUILDER BULLETIN #2017-05 

(July 31, 2017) 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS 

SUBDIVISION RELEASE AND ASSUMPTION CLEARANCE FROM 
BUILDING DIVISION AS OF JULY 31, 2017 

 

Please note that prior to the Building Division providing clearance for 
subdivision release and assumption, all required inspections, including the final 
inspection, must be completed.  The Occupancy Granted inspection is not the 
final inspection.  Only after the completion and passing of the final inspection 
will the permit be closed.  Please call our Inspections group at 905-874-3700 or 
send an email to inspections.scheduling@brampton.ca to schedule the final 
inspection. 

 
 

For any questions, clarification or to obtain general information regarding the 
above please contact – 
 
Anthony Magnone, Regulatory Co-ordinator, City of Brampton, Building 
Division at 905-874-2415 or anthony.magnone@brampton.ca 
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